
Week 4 

Dear Parents, 

 

A big thank you to those of you 

who attended the Google Meet on 

Friday, it was lovely to see you all.  

Miss Graham and I miss you all so 

much. Hopefully some more children 

will join when we have our next 

meeting at 10am on Tuesday. 

It has been another fantastic week 

of home schooling!  I have been 

especially amazed by all the great 

photos of shoes/ slippers inspired 

by the story of Cinderella. 

I hope you all have another great 

week with your learning  

and I can’t wait to hear  

from you. 

Mrs Westfeld   
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Look at all the 

fantastic shoes you 

made! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Maths 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


